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Hi Ms. Edwards,

We would appreciate it if you could share our message of support for the historic preservation ordinance (GO 2,
2025) with all the members of the Terre Haute City Council.

We feel very fortunate to live in a city that has many beautiful, historically significant buildings. As Collett Park
residents and owners of a house built in 1893, we have been very active in the CP Neighborhood Association
and now the movement to create a local historic district. As you may already be aware, local historic district
status often raises property values and provides the city with an important tool to help protect historic buildings,
which might otherwise be lost. We would like to see the Historic Preservation Ordinance become a reality for
Terre Haute and help protect historic properties from demolition or ill-advised renovations that would destroy
their historic character.

We plan to attend the City Council meeting on Thursday to ensure that the voices of homeowners of historic
properties are heard.

Thanks so much for your consideration.
Rebecca Dyer and Francois Mulot (co-owners)
2115 N. 9% St., Terre Haute 47804



